
 

 

    

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 
     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Youth  STUFF 

   Check out our website for the latest 
events, pictures, leader bios, prayer 
requests and more! www.wlayouth.org 

CLUB CORE (Grades 6-8) 

Sundays, 9:15 a.m. SHIFT   We are taking a break for the summer 

and will be resuming SHIFT on Sunday, September 11th. 
 

WIRED Junior High Camp: is our overnight camp in Chesley, ON, 

for our Junior High students (Grades 6 - 9 in September). Spaces are 
filling up fast, so get your form in to Dave. Forms are in the Core. 
 

Tuesdays, 6:30 - 8:30 p.m. Club Core: Junior High Drop-In continues 

this Tuesday, from 6:30 – 8:30 p.m.! Bring your friends! 
 

SENIOR CORE (Grades 9-12) 

Wednesdays, 7:00 - 9:00 p.m.  We are continuing with our Senior 

High Drop-In this Wednesday! Come hang out and connect with 
friends every Wednesday during July! 
 

Temagami: August 29 - September 1st. Our Senior High Canoe trip 

is happening again this year in beautiful Temagami, Ontario! Cost is 
$225. Pick up a form in the Core today! 
 

YOUNG ADULTS (18-25ish) - Sunday 7:00 - 9:00 p.m. 

Our next meeting will be on July 17. Stay tuned for more details! Any 
questions? Message dave@wlachurch.org. 
 

Temagami: August 21 - 25. Join us for an amazing Young Adult's 

Canoe trip in the rugged north! Pick up a form in the Core or email 
dave@wlachurch.org for more information. 

 

A  NOTE toOur Guests: 
Welcome! And thanks for being with us! 
We’re happy you are here today and hope that being with us will be a 
help to you in learning to know and love and live for our great God. 
Please take a moment to fill out a “Connection Card” located in the seat 
pocket in front of you, and bring it to the Welcome Kiosk in the South 
Foyer. We have answers to your questions, a packet of WLA 
information and a gift for you! 

You can use the card to provide us with any information you think will help 
us serve you. You can email us at info@wlachurch.org or check out our 
website at www.wlachurch.org or phone us at (519) 471-8716.  
 

Jude St. John, Lead Pastor  (jude@wlachurch.org)    
Lyall Mix, Associate Pastor  (lyall@wlachurch.org) 
Dave De Smit, Student Ministries  (dave@wlachurch.org) 
Joel Knapp, Junior High Ministries (joel@wlachurch.org) 
Graham Buchanan, Community Connections (grahamb@wlachurch.org) 
Angela McCallum, Community Connections  (angela@wlachurch.org)                               
Mario Ngabwe, Worship Arts  (mario@wlachurch.org)  
Judith Gaunt, Children’s Ministries  (judith@wlachurch.org)                      

Kim Seabrook, Office Manager  (kim@wlachurch.org) 

Sunday, July 10, 2016 
 

Today at W.L.A. 
  

10:00 a.m.                                                                        Worship Service 
Agree in the Lord                                                            Philippians 4:2-3 
 

As Paul addresses a disagreement that had developed in the Philippian 
church, we are informed that reconciliation resulting in a restored single-
mindedness is the shared responsibility of all believers and it is the gospel 
that empowers this effort. 
 
 

9:00 - 10:00 a.m.       All Welcome                                    Prayer Ministry 
 

10:00 a.m.                  JK - Grade 3                                            Growzone  

 
 
 

This Week  at W.L.A. 
 

Camp Elements... Our second week of Camp Elements begins tomorrow! 

Please be praying for the kids, the families, and our staff team. Check out 
www.wlacamps.org for photos and updates! 
 

Monday, 7:00 p.m.                                                    Baptism Bible Study 

Interested in looking at what the Bible says about being baptized as a 
believer in Jesus? Please let us know if you will be attending this 2 hour 
study, by signing up at the Kiosk in the South Foyer. 
 

Tuesday, 6:15 – 7:30 a.m.                                               Women’s Prayer 

Women's morning prayer will resume again in September! For info, 
contact Deb Wilkins at (519) 471-4133. 
 

Tuesday, 9:30 – 11:30 a.m.                                                        Playgroup 

During the summer, we will meet the last Tuesday of the month (July 26, 
August 30) at the Medway playground and spray pad. Bring your own 
snacks and drinks. For further details, please contact Thea Close at (519) 
281-7947 or thea.close@gmail.com. Regular Playgroup programming will 
resume Tuesday, September 13. 
 

Tuesday, 9:30 – 11:30 a.m.                         Seniors' Community Drop-In 

We are taking a break for the summer. See you in September! 
 

Wednesday, 9:15 – 11:30 a.m.                                                             TLC  
The Ladies Connection… is taking a break for the summer. For more 

information, contact Cheryl at (226) 271-5346 or cherylhargraves@live.ca.  
 

Thursday, 6:00 – 7:30 a.m.                                                Men’s Morning 

On summer hiatus. For info, email Jude (jude@wlachurch.org). 
 

Thursday, 11:00 a.m.                            Forevergreen Picnic in the Park 

Join us at Springbank Park, at the West Entrance. We will have lots of 
games and fun! Bring your own picnic lunch and a lawn chair. 
 

 
 

 

This Week  at W.L.A. (cont'd) 
 

Friday, 10:00 - 11:30 a.m.      Summer ESL Conversations in the Park                                 

All women are welcome to drop in anytime to Summer ESL 
Conversations in the Park, every Friday in July and August! Meet at the 
play area with the wading pool near the West Entrance of Springbank 
Park. For more information, contact Laura at 226-239-4950 or 
slee.laura@gmail.com. 
 

On Beyond THIS WEEK  
 

Sunday, July 17, 10:00 a.m.                                   Communion Sunday 
 
Wednesday, July 27, 10:00 a.m.                         Seniors' Lawnbowling 

Join us at the Fairmont Lawnbowling Club, 1414 Dundas Street (just past 
Highbury Ave.). No experience necessary! Lawnbowls will be supplied 
and instructions given. Be sure to wear flat soled shoes. Bring your own 
lunch and drinks for a time of fellowship after. 

 

Other Important NOTES 

Thank you, thank you!!!... to all the volunteers that are serving in 
Growzone over the summer months. You are so appreciated! There are 
still spots available in August for anyone looking to serve. If you are able 
to help out in this way, please contact Judith at judith@wlachurch.org. 
 
Kids Pacs... are available for children in Grades 4 and 5, to work on 
during the service!! They can be picked up and dropped off at the back of 
the sanctuary during the summer months. 
 
Camp Elements... is in need of a few Adult Volunteers for registration, 
sign-in/out and BBQing for our Family Carnivals. If you are interested, 
sign-up at the Kiosk, or email Angela at angela@wlachurch.org. 
 
Are you interested in... helping with our Hospitality Teams (Greeters, 
Ushers, and Coffee Teams)? We would love to talk to you about how you 
can get involved. Please fill out a Connection Card at the Kiosk. 
 
Pre-Approved Donation Plan... Pre-authorized debits are available to 
people wishing to contribute via automatic bank withdrawals. Enrollment 
forms are located in the chair pockets.  

 

Growzone  NOTES 
 

Our thanks in advance to next Sunday's Nursery workers… 
 

10:00 a.m. Mary Anne MacCrone, Chris Kowal, Jesleana Jacob,  

Kendra Birtch, Sophia Romero Serna, Maddison DeLancey, 
Marian Kowal, Meredith Clow. 
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